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(Agreement to send back a case study to the Technical 
Committee for further consideration) 

Paragraph 6 of the text adopted by the Technical Committee at its 
second session states that "As a practical matter, the provisions of 
paragraph 23 of Annex II are sufficient with respect to the presentation 
of the reports of the Technical Committee to the Committee on Customs 
Valuation and the Customs Co-operation Council, it being understood that 
either body may request reconsideration or further consideration on any 
matter covered in a given report." 

In view of the above and the request by the United States, it can be 
understood that the Committee has agreed to send back the case study 
contained in Annex III of CCC document 38.130 to the Technical Committee 
for further review, unless any Party to the Agreement notifies its 
objections to the GATT Secretariat by 15 June 1993. 

Of the Agreement on Customs Valuation. 

93-0891 


